
HB 781 -- ELECTIONS

SPONSOR: McGaugh

This bill repeals the requirement that voters register a political
party affiliation when registering to vote, or otherwise be marked
unaffiliated. Voter registration applications and voter
identification cards are updated accordingly.

The bill provides that a government entity does not have to
register with the Secretary of State in order to solicit voter
registration applications.

This bill adds dissemination of personal information of an election
official or his or her family with the intent to harass,
intimidate, or influence the performance of their duties to the
list of class one election offenses.


